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From: Tony Proust
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Subject: Eraring coal ash dam expansion
Categories: Tamima

Hi

Further to the article in today’s Newcastle Herald | am disappointed that the IPC has decided to not hold a public
meeting regarding the proposed ash dam expansion.

Given the recent controversy over the ash dam threatening the Mauna Bay sport and recreation site let alone the
ongoing examples of toxic waste dump failures around the world and little action to work out how to rehabilitate
these dumps the least you can do is give the public the chance to question the experts.

Please reconsider.

Tony Proust

Consulting planner

Sent from my iPad





